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28 April, 2021

Important Notice

In accordance with the new regulation of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the
Kingdom of Thailand, the services of visa issuance and document legalization at the
Royal Thai Honorary Consulate-General / Honorary Consulate over the world will end
on 27 May, 2021. The Royal Thai Honorary Consulate-General Nagoya therefore will
terminate the services of visa issuance and document legalization on the above
-mentioned date.

However, the above-said services are still available at the Royal Thai Embassy
in Tokyo and the Royal Thai Consulates-General, both in Osaka and Fukuoka.

The Royal Thai Honorary Consulate-General Nagoya will continue to carry out
other major responsibilitics and activities as the Honorary Consulate-General, such as
protection and support for Thai nationals, and promotion of investment and tourism in
the Kingdom of Thailand, to contribute to the development of the Kingdom and good
relations between the Kingdom and Japan.

We appreciate your kind understanding and continuous support.




